
 

 

 

 

 

MEMORANDUM 

DATE:   August 16, 2022 

TO: Faculty and Staff 

FROM: Lawrence Schovanec, President 

RE: President's Leadership Institute 

The ninth Annual President's Leadership Institute (PLI) will get 

underway this fall and offers opportunities for faculty and staff to 

engage with administrative leadership and learn the tools and styles 

that comprise leadership in higher education. I invite those 

interested to apply and ask supervisors to encourage their faculty 

and staff to take advantage of this opportunity. 

 

Following eight successful years of this program, our mission, which 

is to "empower faculty and staff with a leadership foundation for the 

next century guided by principles of engagement, innovation, 

inclusiveness, and impact," is strengthened by those who have 

passed through this program. Texas Tech is fortunate to have an 

ambitious and talented faculty and staff on campus and we are 

looking forward to furthering leadership opportunities for this year's 

class. 

 

Each year, approximately 20 aspiring leaders across campus are 

selected to participate in this innovative program and afterward 

these faculty and staff return to their colleges and departments and 

begin demonstrating the skillset and traits of leadership. If you are 

interested in strengthening your leadership skills, please consider 

this opportunity. We will begin accepting applications August 15 and 

continue through September 15. More information regarding this 

institute, along with application materials can be found at 

the President's Leadership Institute website. 

 

 
 

 
 

FROM HERE, IT'S POSSIBLE 

https://www.ttu.edu/administration/president/special/leaderinstitute.php
https://www.depts.ttu.edu/admissions/
https://www.facebook.com/TexasTechYou/
https://twitter.com/texastech?lang=en
https://www.instagram.com/texastech/
http://www.ttu.edu/

